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A big Hello to Spring after our miserable winter months.  

Some good rain and warm sunny days would certainly be 

welcomed. 

Short and sweet this month with only the Spring Pairs to 

mention so good luck and best wishes to those who have 

entered. 

I should also mention that it is only 6 weeks until our 

Congress so start thinking about partners and organising 

your Teams for the Sunday Teams event. 

RESULTS 

The winners and placegetters of the very popular Under 100 Masterpoints Restricted Pairs 

are listed and congratulations go to the following:- 

1. Cathy Giltrap and Danny Bowden 

2. Lois Best and Nan Jacobs 

3. Jenny and Rick Oswald-Sealy 

Our Club was represented by two Teams at the recently held GNOT in Shepparton and the 

team of Richard Harman, Val Sanderson, John Friesen and Zyg Roberts won the event with 

the team of Noreen Grant, Beryl Stean, Di Barrow and Mark Rosenow placing an impressive 

3rd. 

NATIONWIDE PAIRS 

Nationwide Pairs will be held on Thursday, 19th September. 

70% CLUB 

Judy Grigg and Sue Barber were our only clever ones, scoring  

74.46%  on Friday, 9th August.  Congratulation ladies on your great 

achievement. 

BIRTHDAYS 

Members celebrating birthdays this month include Christine 

Watson, Sandi Gadd, Maree Foote, Beryl Stean, Bruce Cowan, Hans 

Van Aken, Bridget Zander, Rhonda Williams, Barb Heriot, John 

Mason, Gwen McCall, Jill Heriot and Carole Pooley. Congratulations 

to all and hope that you all have a special day. 
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